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SHERIFFS SEARCHING FOR PRE-TRIAL DETAINEE INADVERTENTLY RELEASED 

FROM COURT 
 

HONOLULU – Sheriff Division Warrants Section is searching for an OCCC pre-trial detainee 
who was inadvertently released from Circuit Court this morning. 
 
Klene Nahalea appeared in Circuit Court on a motion hearing. The court cancelled his hearing.  
He should have been returned to custody. The matter is being investigated internally. 
 
Nahalea is pre-trial for various charges including, Failure to Appear in Court, Promoting a 
Dangerous Drug 3, Prohibited Acts Related to Drug Paraphernalia, and Unauthorized Control of 
a Propelled Vehicle.  
 
Nahalea is 33 years old.  He is 5’10” tall and weighs 145 lbs.  He has brown hair and eyes.  If 
you see him please call 911 or Sheriff Dispatch at 586-1352. 
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OCCC PRE-TRIAL DETAINEE CAPTURED BY SHERIFFS AFTER INADVERTANT 
RELEASE FROM CIRCUIT COURT 

 
 
Sheriff Deputies captured OCCC pre-sentence detainee Klene Nahalea in the ___ area at about 
____ p.m. and returned him to the Circuit Court Cellblock.  He will be returned to OCCC custody. 


